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GREETINGS FROM LOS ANGELES

ACCOMMODATION UPDATE

ACTIVITIES UPDATE

FOUNDATION TOUR UPDATE

PARAMOUNT STUDIOS TOUR
and Opening Night Reception

UPDATED CONGRESS SCHEDULE

An updated schedule for the FIAF Congress has been posted to our website at 
fiaf2017.oscars.org/schedule. Please check the News section of our site for additional 
updates.  We will have a Daily Schedule printed out for each day of the Congress, 
which will have final details on sessions, events, and transportation.

Our reserved block of rooms at Mama Shelter is now entirely booked. The Travel Info 
section of the website has been updated to reflect other hotel options (please see  
fiaf2017.oscars.org/travel-info). Please note that distances and traffic in Los Angeles 
can require extra travel time. For information on public transportation in Los Angeles, 
please visit www.metro.net.

Expect an email invite for some activities taking place during the FIAF Congress, 
including the Walking Tour, screenings taking place at the Film Librarians Conference, 
and information about screenings taking place on Sunday, April 30 and Monday, 
May 1.

Join the Academy for a reception and tour of 
the Pickford Center for Motion Picture Study on 
Saturday, April 29. We’ll enjoy refreshments 
on the patio and explore the Academy’s 
inner workings: highlights include a look at 
the technological advances spearheaded 
by the Academy’s Science and Technology 
Council and special objects from the Academy 
Museum of Motion Pictures. After a short 
screening of highlights from the Archive’s 

collection, a special guest near and dear to the Academy will join us for a meet-and-
greet.

If you’ve already registered but forgot to reserve your spot for the Foundation 
Tour, please send an email to FIAF2017@oscars.org and we’ll add you to the list. 
Otherwise, please RSVP for the tour during registration.

Reservations for the special Paramount 
Studios tour can now also be arranged 
through e-mail. Please contact  
Guest_Relations@paramount.com and be 
sure to request the AMIA tour.

We also want to clarify an error on the last 
newsletter. The tour dates are Monday, April 
24, Wednesday, April 26, Tuesday, May 2, 
and Thursday, May 4.

All delegates registered for the Congress will receive a separate invite for our 
Opening Night event: AMIA Welcomes FIAF and the FLC to an Evening Reception 
and Screening. This invite will go out through e-mail in early April and will have a link 
for ticket reservations.

Q U E S T I O N S ?
DON’T HESITATE TO EMAIL US AT FIAF2017@OSCARS.ORG

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU SOON!

fiaf2017.oscars.org
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WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW

The 73rd FIAF Congress in Los Angeles is less than a month away, and in this final 
newsletter we have a few important updates and some key deadlines to highlight.

April 7
Registration for FIAF Congress closes
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